
January 30, 2024

Thunderbird Families,

As part of our ongoing effort to be a good neighbor and keep an open line of communication with our

parents, I would like to take a moment to share information with you regarding an event that took

place at our school.

Today, it was brought to our attention that a student had shared a picture of what appeared to be a BB

gun in a group chat. It was immediately investigated and was determined that the picture was not

authentic and was in fact a picture taken from the internet. The School Resource Officer helped us

investigate the situation. Parents of the student in question were contacted and informed of the

seriousness of their child’s actions.

Please use this event as an opportunity to talk with your children about what is appropriate and what

is not appropriate to post on social media or in any “group” chat. Though social media can be used

to share great news and important information, it can also be used to create panic and concern.

Edsel Ford High School has always been and will continue to be a safe haven for your children.

Working together we will keep our school and neighborhood a great place to live, work, play and

learn.

Sincerely,
Ms. Hassan
Principal
Edsel Ford High School


